Extension of Work Experience until March 2024: Explanation of Circumstances

Dear Campus France Team,

I received the offer letter from Montpellier Business School for the January 2024 intake on

October 24, 2023. Unfortunately, my initial application was submitted for the Fall 2023

intake. Therefore, I requested Campus France to delete the old application and submit a

new one for the January intake. On November 6th, the Campus France officer requested the

offer letter, which I promptly provided. However, due to the officer's unavailability until

November 17th and subsequent delays, I was only able to submit the new application on

November 29th.

On December 6th, I received an email requesting an extension letter until mid-February.

Despite submitting the extension letter with a late arrival until January 22, 2024, I received

another update on December 14th, asking for an extension until the end of February 2024.

Unfortunately, the application is still pending, as MBS is not willing to provide an extension

until the requested date. This ongoing uncertainty and the associated challenges have led

me to make the decision to defer to September 2024.

Therefore, I withdraw my resignation and have decided to work until March 2024.

Yours Sincerely,

Ananda Krishnan